
March 12,2009 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 15 

Re: Case 2009-00080 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

This is a follow up to my March 1 1 , 2009 fax requesting additional time. We request a 
few more days to formulate our response to the Commissions question regarding gas 
pricing rationale, expected gas cost and BTU factor. 
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We are in receipt of the data request from Commission Staff and respectfully request a 10 day 
extension of time to respond. 


